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Welcome to Temple Baptist Church of Rogers! 

 

“Praise to the Lord, the Almighty” 

WELCOME   

“Joyful, Joyful, We Adore Thee” 

“Great Are You Lord” 

“All Creatures of Our God and King” 

MESSAGE Wade Allen 

“Here I Am to Worship” 

ORDINANCE OF BAPTISM (2ND SERVICE) Miss Allison O’Connor 

CLOSING ANNOUNCEMENTS   
USHERS AVAILABLE IN THE  

FOYER TO RECEIVE OFFERING  PRAYER 

May 2, 2021 



S E R M O N  N O T E S :  

Interactive Study Notes on the  
YouVersion Bible App 

ESSENTIAL ELEMENTS OF LIFE IN CHRIST 

WORSHIP: A FRAMEWORK FOR THE CHRISTIAN LIFE 
Wade Allen, Lead Pastor 

Genesis 4:1-7 and Hebrews 11:4 

https://bible.com/events/48689184
https://bible.com/events/48689184


April 25 Report  

Worship Service 83 

Live View Families 7 

Total Attendance 90 

Online Long-Views 38 

Organic Reach 149 

Sunday School 58 

Community Groups 53 
 

General Fund $3056.34 

Are you having trouble  
hearing during the morning 
worship services? Ask one 

of our ushers about  
how we can help! 

Online Giving 
http://easytithe.com/

tbcrogers 

May is upon us and with its arrival 
comes the season for graduations. After 
two larger classes of graduates in the 
past years, we have only one young lady 
in our student ministry that will be gradu-
ating from high school this year—Miss 
Chloe Fulfer. We will be honoring her in 
our morning worship services on May 23; 
and we will be “Roasting” her the night 
before on Saturday, May 22. Please 
make plans to attend this event! 

Pastor Wade is also excited for his 
daughter, Carly, who graduated from 

Northwest Arkansas Community College 
with her degree in Graphic Design on 
Saturday, May 1. For many years now, 
Carly has volunteered her services for  
much of the graphic design work that 
we do here at the church.  

Please continue to pray for all our 
students (elementary, middle school, 
high school and college) as they finish 
up their studies in the coming weeks. 
This can be a very stressful time for all 
of them. And of course, don’t forget to 
pray for the teachers as well! 

Be sure to look for this month’s 
newsletter in the mail or online  

at TempleRogers.org! 

http://easytithe.com/tbcrogers
http://easytithe.com/tbcrogers
https://www.templerogers.org/2021/05/01/may-2021-newsletter/

